
#OwlEra

Greetings Foothill,

#OwlEra is a hashtag that the football team has been using via social media.  Is this the “Owl
Era” for Foothill? 

Have you seen this ad in the local papers?
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Well, we just got news that our undefeated football team, with last weekend’s win, is now ranked
No. 1 in the division! 

The coaches and staff have been working really hard to find their grounding these past few years,
and I am so happy for them with this news.  Indeed, there’s a long road ahead for the team and
they are already focused on the next game against Yuba.  Nevertheless, want to take this moment
to congratulate them.
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The student athletes at the Pep Rally last week also asked us to come out for the other team
sports.  Here's their schedule: https://foothillowls.com/landing/index

#OwlEra

The week of October 14th is Undocumented Student Action Week.  Our college will gather in
front of the “DREAMers Mural” that Wedneday and then have a rapid-response training for
everyone.  The training is a great opportunity to learn about the laws and peaceful response. 
Faculty: if you could, please consider giving a class credit to encourage students to attend.  I plan
to attend and learn myself.  Even if you cannot make the training, come support undocumented
students (and have lunch too) at noon. 

I have to remember to bring my new Service Leadership container to eat lunch at the event.  By
the way, correction: Prof. Gillian Schultz was the cool faculty member who brought her
reusable plate/utensils to the lunch at Opening Day.  My only comfort in making that error was
that someone was reading my communiqué.  (So sorry Gillian!)

I’m always proud to see the DREAMers Mural whenever I take my family to a college event at
Smithwick Theatre. The last time was the Cinderella show, and the kids loved it. 
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A big congratulations to the cast and crew of Foothill College Foothill Music Theatre's "Rodgers +
Hammerstein's Cinderella."  This enchanted, women-empowering musical received 9 Theatre
Bay Area Award nominations, and the awards will be on Nov. 4 (http://bit.ly/2mxGUGl)!

OUTSTANDING DIRECTION – Milissa Carey
OUTSTANDING PRODUCTION OF A MUSICAL
OUTSTANDING LIGHTING DESIGN – Michael Ramsaur
OUTSTANDING SCENIC DESIGN – Kuo-Hao Lo
OUTSTANDING CHOREOGRAPHY – Lee Ann Payne
OUTSTANDING ENSEMBLE OF A MUSICAL
OUTSTANDING PERFORMANCE IN A PRINCIPAL ROLE IN A MUSICAL – Gwyneth
Forrester
OUTSTANDING PERFORMANCE IN A PRINCIPAL ROLE IN A MUSICAL – Angela
Cesena
OUTSTANDING MUSIC DIRECTION – Dan Feyer

So proud of Prof. Milissa Carey! 

Another amazing faculty member is Prof. Stephanie Chan.  As Prof. Scott Lankford said at
Opening Day, don’t wait until tenure to make a difference!  Under Prof. Chan's leadership, the
Creative Writing Club has produced the first volume of its literary magazine, Creative Release. 
See attachment. 

Special thanks faculty for your patience with the add-code situation, and for doing the extra work
to add students individually.  Fall Quarter is a critical quarter for enrollment, so THANK YOU!
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Over the summer, a Foothill College student participated in the Santa Clara County Mural fest
that has a mural for each of the cities in the county at the Santa Clara County Fairground.  One
word comes to mind . . . #OwlEra!

Of Service,

Thuy

Thuy Thi Nguyen
President
Foothill College

650.949.7200
Twitter: @FoothillPrez
pronounced: https://name-coach.com/thuythinguyen 
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